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The Bank has posted today on its website the Annual Report on Banking Supervision 
for the year ended June 2006. The Report highlights matters pertaining to financial 
institutions falling under the Bank’s purview with particular emphasis on banks.  
 
The Annual Report on Banking Supervision for the year ended June 2007 will be 
issued soon. 
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